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Sent: 24 August 2018 14:41
To: DC Support
Subject: Planning Ref 18/01253/F

Hello,

Please accept the comments below from my father whose name is Mr Robert Warren and who lives at 8 Turnpike Road, Caversfield, Bicester OX27 8UP regarding the plans for a hotel complex at the Bicester Heritage Site (ref 18/01253/F).

This is an extremely sensitive area and consequently, I think; 

1. That the impact of the development should be softened by planting trees and shrubs and the mature hedgerow bordering Buckingham Road should be retained.

2. That there is no unnecessary artificial lighting, and what there is should be low level, discreet and subdued.

Thank you.

Margaret Smith


